
WIRELESS ACCESS
AND SWITCH

PROJECT

Information
Technology

After two months of solid use, Paul
Vos Benkowski, IT Specialist, reports
that Unity now has a robust wireless
network that allows our students and
staff to access all their devices at
blasting speed.  Prior to the
installation of 90 new access points
and 17 switches,  Paul received daily
help desk calls from elementary and
middle school  staff for connection
issues.  Since completion of the
wireless project, the IT department
has had zero internet connection calls
- that’s a win!

Project was partially funded
through the Federal

Communications
Commission eRate Program
for Schools and Librairies.
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The Ala Carte window is open during lunch for grades
7 - 12.  With parental permission, students can choose
from a variety of extra items.  Reimbursable meals
such as pre-packaged sandwiches and salads will be
available soon. 

Food Service
ALA CARTE

WINDOW

Thank you to:
MILLTOWN COMMUNITY CLUB
for the generous $250 donation

to the Food Service Donation
Account.  Funds will be used for

those in need!


